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EUR 78 million loan to replace current outdated facilities.
Hospital to serve regional population and provide primary healthcare in
Kajaani city area.

The European Investment Bank (EIB) has signed a EUR 78 million loan to Kainuu
Social and Health Care Joint Authority (“Kainuun sote”) in North-Eastern
Finland. The loan will support the construction of the new hospital in the
city of Kajaani, to replace the current outdated facilities. As the existing
facilities are no longer fit for purpose, the new construction will allow the
hospital to provide more efficient healthcare services.

The hospital will provide all major healthcare specialties for the regional
population, as well as primary healthcare functions in Kajaani city area. The
new building will be designed and equipped with a strong emphasis on the
integration between primary and specialised care, as well as social services.
The layout of the building is also expected to lower the workload of resident
staff compared to the current, outdated facilities.

Vice-President Alexander Stubb, responsible for EIB-lending in Northern
Europe, said: “After other recent care-related loans, I think this further
operation clearly underlines the EIB’s intent to support the Finnish
healthcare sector. It is necessary to provide top class healthcare all over
Finland, also in very sparsely populated areas like the Kainuu region. I
think we can only be proud to support this project.”

Director of Kainuu Social and Health Care Joint Authority, the patron of
Kainuu new hospital project, Maire Ahopelto, emphasises the opportunities
opened up by the new central hospital to develop digitalised services in a
large scale: ”The new central hospital will be a modern example of an
intelligent hospital reaching its operations far beyond its walls. This kind
of opportunities are even more important here than in big cities.”
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